
 

April 1, 2024 

Excellency,  

Reference is made to our letter dated 15 December 2023 outlining the roadmap for informal 

consultations and subsequent intergovernmental negotiations on a Global Digital Compact, as 

well our letter dated 23 February 2024, attaching possible structural elements for such a 

Compact. 

We noted with appreciation the positive response expressed by Member States and 

https://webtv.un.org/en.

